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Are you kidding me?! Here’s an idea. Start going after the people who don’t pay. Why should I pay,
there is a moratorium on shut offs. I’ve paid my bill religiously for over 40 years, and now I get
penalized because you run a shoddy bill collection system. Do people who do not pay their bill face
fines and penalties?! This is disgusting and horrendous.
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